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Stephen F. Cohen
Chairman, Military Mail Study Group 
PO Box 867, New York
NY 10150—0867

D.R. Stenton, Ph.D 
Adjunct Researcher 
Box 878 
Iqaluit, N.W.T.
Tel./Fax: (819) 979-0518

these goods to Inuit as a means of 
payment, or to assist hunters during 
periods of hardship.

The Officer Commanding, Peace 
River Sub-Division
Royal Canadian Mounted Police
ATTN: REUNION '92
7701-98th Street
Peace River, Alberta
T8S 1T7

Tel.: (403) 624-6611
Fax.: (403) 624-8311

PEACE RIVER REUNION
Plans are currently underway for the 
Peace River Sub-Division Reunion, 
August 28-30, 1992, coinciding with 
the Sir Alexander Mackenzie Bi­
centennial, and the 50th Anniversary 
of the Alaska Highway. Numerous 
events are planned, including a 
Regimental Ball, on August 29. For 
further details contact:

Anyone who can provide assistance 
may contact Dr. Stenton at the 
following address:

ATTENTION NAMIBIAN CONTIN­
GENT
Steven Cohen of the United Nations 
Philatelist Inc., and Editor of the 
Peacekeeping Forces Philatelic 
Catalog, is interested in hearing from 
members who served in the RCMP 
Namibian Contingent. Mr. Cohen is 
currently involved in a research 
project and he is specifically inter­
ested in receiving written accounts of 
members' personal experiences 
while serving in UNTAG-Namibia. He 
is as well, interested in any pins and 
stamps related to this venture. Mr. 
Cohen has offered to pay any applic­
able postal expenses. Members inter­
ested may contact:

ADDRESS CHANGE With reference to 
our book review, "MERLIN: SOME­
THING BEAUTIFUL THIS WAY 
COMES", Vol. 57, No. 1, page 33, the 
publisher has a new address: 
201 North Link Lane, Fort Collins, 
Colorado 80524. Telephone: 1 (800) 
248-3483.
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